
FOOTBALL!  Time  To  Blog,
Except…
…  I’ve gotten engrossed in another video game.  And because
I’m a mom of 4 and don’t have a lot of extra time, my blogging
frequency is going to suffer while I divide my spare time with
mindless gaming, oh well.  With the start of the NFL season
and back-to-school-time, I will have more time at home for my
favorite  quiet  activities  like  reading  the  newspaper,
blogging, and playing video games while my husband watches
football (Go Bears!).  I thought I’d be rolling out blog
posts, but then my husband put an N64 emulator on my computer,
distracting me with what is quite possibly the best video game
ever made – in my opinion, anyway:  The Legend of Zelda:
Ocarina of Time.  It’s an adventure game, which is my favorite
genre of video  game, but I’m very picky – there has to be
large 3D worlds to explore, as well as a variety of puzzles
peppered with the perfect combination of inventory, fighting,
and weaponry.  This version of Zelda has everything, and this
is actually my second time playing it through.  Currently I’m
in the second dungeon (Dodongo’s Cavern) which is probably my
least favorite in the entire game.  Once I get past it though,
I have lots of fun ahead – there are plenty of areas left to
explore; including an underwater colony and the inside of a
volcano.  This game also skips ahead 7 years, and you get to
see what Hyrule (the country you are defending) looks like in
the future when your character has grown into a young man from
a little boy.  Here is a screen shot:
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…which makes me want to get back to it so I can kick some
Dodongo a**!

GO BEARS!!!
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